
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

QUARTERLY BUSINESS MEETING 

 

Our Quarterly Business Meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 25 at 

6:30pm.  The following items will be discussed. 

 

1) Recommendation to approve the revisions to GPBC's Constitution  and  

By-Laws discussed at the October 2022 Business Meeting.  (Copies are 

available in the Narthex.) 

 

2) The Treasurer recommends that $13,114.73, as shown below, be   

transferred to the Van Replacement Fund. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3) The Pastor Search Committee requests an additional $2800 in 

funds be approved by the church for travel reimbursement of  

 candidates. Our primary candidates live out of state and will fly to  

 Virginia for their third interviews (conducted in-person) and again 

 when we present our recommended pastor candidate to the 

 church for vote.  We have been conducting the first and second 

 interviews using online meetings (Zoom). 
 

 

WMU ANNUAL SOUP CAN COLLECTION 
 

The WMU will be collecting cans of soup for the Salvation Army from January 

8th—February 19th.   Please bring cans of soup and place them in the box 

under the WMU bulletin board in the Narthex..  If you have any questions, 

please contact Laraine Sentz. 

 

OFFERING ENVELOPES 
 

Please pick up your offering envelopes in the Narthex. 

 

2022 GIVING STATEMENTS 

 

You can pick up your Giving Statements located on the table in the Narthex. 

General Fund                  $10,000.00 

500-6 Van Operating & Maintenance  $ 1,174.18 

Van Fund (Special Accounts) $ 1,940.55 

 $13,114.73 


